
From: Heather Danz <hddanz@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 5:22 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Support for EERS plan rehearing 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
I am writing to support an increase to funding for the plan that support energy saving programs 
like NH Saves. We used it 2 yrs ago to reduce our heating bills and NH residents need that help 
now more than ever.  
 
Please reconsider your funding cuts for this program. I do not believe it is in the best interest of 
NH residents, on many levels. It seems to be a short-sighted decision that will also hurt small 
businesses. 
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
Heather Danz Jones 
Claremont NH 03743 
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